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REALLY IMPORTANT.  The bank has returned several cheques to us, 20 or more.  Please can you make sure you put our full account name – “Erme Valley Riding for the Disabled Ltd”.
January has been quietish, although we’ve been busy with horses and courses!!

A reminder again about Safeguarding qualifications and DBS certificates.  Likewise the importance of signing-in and familiarizing yourself with the guidance on the venue’s requirements.

The volunteer situation is serious and we need you all to try and help with this.

Last week we had a visit from Bishop Sarah and the Rural Dean.  She visited our Saturday session and took time to speak to all the riders and helpers, joined in with birthday celebrations and watched ‘Jack’ (mechanical horse) in action.  Bishop Sarah also presented rosettes to all riders and volunteers.  Many thanks to all those who helped before and during the visit.

February 100 club winners
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Additional Dates
February 4th

Modbury Harriers meet

February 5th

Crickland SJ qualifier at the Brook

March 1st

No Riding

April 21st

National SJ training at the Brook

Welcome to our new riders Ocean, Luke and Tejay
